
 

September 25, 2023 
D/BU #30/2023-2024 

 
 

  

Message from the Canada Revenue Agency: 
Back to School Tips for Educators    

 
To:  District/Bargaining Unit Presidents 
 
From: Chris Goodsir, General Secretary 
 

For Information 
 

Attachment 1 contains correspondence from the Canada Revenue Agency entitled Back 
to School Tips for Educators. 
 
This is being sent to you for information and at this time we have no additional 
information beyond that contained in the memo. The contents of the memo are not 
confidential. The contact person is Chris Goodsir. 
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